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MAY 201987

Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27th Street
Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

We wish to review the circumstances involving alleged aberrant behavior by a
security officer which occurred on May 2, 1987. To assist in our review, you
are requested to send us a copy of the investigation of this matter which was
conducted by your staff. The investigation report should be sent to us within
30 days after receipt of this letter.

Portions of the investigation report, if any, that you feel should be exempt
from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 to protect the personal
privacy of the individual should be annotated as such or addressed in your
cover letter.

The response directed by this letter is not subject to the clearance procedures
of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, Pl. 96-51).

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commissions regulations, a copy of this
letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

sY k -

W. L. Axelson, ief
Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards Branch

See Attached Distribution
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cc: DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Gary N. Wright, Manager

Nuclear. Facility Safety
Mark Jason, Assistant-

Attorney General,
Environmental Control Division

Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance

Division
David Rosenblatt, Governor's

Office of Consumer Services
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